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Parent/Carer 
 

Our ref:  

Your ref:  

If calling ask for:  

Phone:  

Date: 11 September 2023 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Parliamentary by-election – Thursday, 5 October 2023 
 
I am writing to let you know that the UK Government has advised that the Parliamentary by 
election for Hamilton West and Rutherglen will take place on Thursday 5 October 2023 and 
that arrangements are required to be put in place by the Council to host these. 
 
The Election Returning Officer has identified those schools and establishments that will be 
used as a Polling Place and therefore closed to pupils on the day.   
 
Our school has been identified as a Polling place and as such pupils will not attend school 
on Thursday 5 October 2023. 
 
 

If you require further information or advice, please contact the school in the first instance. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  


